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Barbara Wauchope
38 Birch Hill Road
Lee, NH 03861

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

For 150 years the White Mountain National Forest has been NH's best-known, most tourist-attracting
resource. And now the NP could spoil that? What New Hampshire person in his/her right mind with
any sense of history, loyalty and stewardship of the state's resources could support such a foolish idea?
And the facts don't even support it: NH will get only 10% of the energy produced by NP - energy which
we don't need - and there will be only temporary jobs created. In fact the injury to our tourist industry
could negatively impact the economy in the region that most needs help: Coos County. Please do not
approve this project!

Sincerely,
Dr. Barbara Wauchope
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